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NEENAH

Joint School District

410 South Commercial Street ¢ Neenah, WI 54956 ¢ Tel: (920) 751-6800 ¢ Fax: (720) 751-6809

MEMO TO: Mary Pfeiffer, District Administrator
Board of Education

FROM: Steve Dreger, Asst. District Administrator of Learning & Leadersh‘ﬁpf A/
Susan Nennig, Director of Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment 7 / L
DATE: April 17,2014

SUBJECT: Project Lead the Way Digital Electronics

Administration is recommending that the Board of Education support recognizing the
high school Project Lead the Way advanced course, Digital Electronics, as an elective
math course. Students taking this course would be able to count it as an elective credit in
math, or the fourth high school math credit completed. This ambition is supported by
administration as well as the department chairs of the Math Department and the
Engineering & Technology Department.

Administration will be available to answer questions at the Board of Education meeting
on Tuesday, April 22.
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